
-y
WISCONSIN
ALUMNI
RESEARCH
FOUNDATION

March 19. 1982

The Honorable Robert W. Kastenmeier
United States House of Representatives
Washington. D. C. 20515

Dear Representative Kastenmeier:

Last June I wrote to you concerning H. R. 1937. the Patent Restoration
Act. This is just a note to underscore our continued support for this
legislation and its importance to the Wisconsin Alumni Research
Foundation and the University of Wisconsin. As you know. the process
of invention requires great financial commitment. In the current
climate. when sources of research funds are diminishing. the discre­
tionary money obtained from patent revenues to aid continuing univer­
sity research becomes more and more important. Therefore. we hope
that this constructive legislation will be enacted shortly. Your leader­
ship in this matter is very much appreciated.

Sincerely.

WISCONSIN ALUMNI RESEARCH FOUNDATION

John R. Pike. Ph. D.
Managing Director
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